
Applications will be considered in
the order they are received as

long as funds are available.

Scholarship applications will 
be reviewed within 60 days 
of submission. The number 
of scholarships is limited and 
the process is competitive.

Applications are 
accepted from May 
2023 through January 
2024

For more information, email 
jan.bonner@imail.org

Drivers Education Scholarships Available
Trauma centers in the North Denver-Metro area are 
committed to keeping young drivers safe on the road.

The Good Samaritan Medical Center Foundation has 
received a grant from Farmers Insurance to offer 
scholarships for teens in the community who need 
driver's education training.

A limited number of scholarships up to $475 will be 
awarded towards drivers education programs that 
include 30 hours of in-person learning and 6 hours of 
behind the wheel training with an instructor.

Do you know a teen in need 

of Drivers Education?

Department Name
1234 Street Avenue
Denver, CO 80000
P: 303-555-6688




